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June 20, 2014 

 

 

Gary Walker 

1011 Victoria Street N 

Saint Paul MN 55103 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1011 Victoria Street North 

 

Dear Walker: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 17, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

June 24, 2014 at 2:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  You don’t need to attend this hearing.  The 

VB classification status has been changed to Category 1 so that you can have Building Inspector 

Virgil Thomas re-inspect the property to have the building permit finaled.  Please contact the 

inspector right away to make an appointment.  If the permit is not approved, she may want to re-

visit the vacant building status.  In the meantime, the VB fee has been waived for 30 days.   

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Matt Dornfeld 

 Mike Kalis 

 Virgil Thomas 

 Timothy Walker, 10770 Ridgewind Ct N, Tucson AZ 85737 
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